
Used Books 

The lack of books for 
children in many homes is a 
major need.  We will be 
collecting books for 
children and adults that 

will be donated to at least two elementary schools 
and the local library or literacy projects.  This 
outreach project will be our focus for the month of 
February and will end March 11.   

Help4Kids 
 “Snack Paks”  

Collection 

Every week, Help4Kids provides 
over 2200 “Snack Paks” for needy 
children in Horry County.  Items 
usually included are individual 
size cans of Vienna Sausages 
and Beanee Weenees!  The 
collection of those two items will run from February 
19 to March 18. (Please note:  this collection is in 
addition to the ongoing food collections for CAP.)  
Monetary contributions are being accepted for the 
Help4Kids project.  Be sure to mark your check or 
envelope “Snack Paks” project.  

Ongoing Collections 

We are adding two new items to our collections list:  
used cell phones and empty ink cartridges will be 
given to the Waccamaw Youth Center. 

Items now being collected include: 

g Used Cell phones 
g Empty Ink Cartridges 
g Used Prescription Glasses & Sun Glasses 
g Box Tops for Education 
g Labels for Education 
g Cash donations for CAP 
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For 2011, the needs of people in Con-
way and Horry County continued at 
very high levels compared to previous 
years. Over 11,000 families applied for 
assistance during the year. Enough 
"Emergency Food" (3-day supply) was 
distributed to provide the equivalent of 
269,813 meals. In addition to food, 
many families were assisted in paying 
for utility bills, lodging, rent, medicines, 
and miscellaneous expenses. CAP was 
selected to be the major agency for the 
annual United Way volunteer work pro-
ject during September. The entire first 
floor of the CAP building was renovated 
to improve storage space and  offices 
and to improve efficiency of operation. 
You are welcome to visit the CAP build-
ing to see these changes. "Thank You" 
to all of the groups and individuals that 
contributed money and food to CAP in 
2011. 
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